
Lower Farm Weekly 
Friday 24th September 2021 

Congratulations to everyone for 
another amazing week and well done 
to those who have particularly stood 
out for displaying our school values 
this week. 

 

Beech Class: 
Albert Integrity 
Isla  Achievement 
 

Cherry Class: 

 

Digby Achievement 
Maddie Collaboration 
 

Elder Class: 
Sienna  Resilience 
Remiah Resilience 
 

Attendance  
 
For week beginning 24th September  

 
 

Beech Class:  99.6%  
Cherry Class:  100.0% 
Elder Class:  98.7% 
 

Congratulations Cherry Class with an attendance 
of 100%. It would be great to see who will be on top 

next week.  

 

Key Dates 

 
 

Thursday 30th September: Reception 
Class Vision screening  

Friday 1st October: Macmillan Coffee 
afternoon  

Tuesday 5th October: Parent/Carer Pupil 
Progress Meetings  

Half Term: Monday 25th—29th October  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Staff News- We are really pleased to 
share some amazing news that Miss Lees 
is expecting her first child. I am sure you 
will join me in congratulating her and we 
wish her a happy and healthy pregnancy.  
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon - 
We are hoping to host a Macmillan 
Coffee Afternoon on Friday 1st 
October (next week). We intend to 
host Y2 parents from 13:15-13:45, 
Year 1 from 14:00-14:30 and 
Reception from 14:45-15:15. We aim 
to provide drinks and biscuits/cakes for 
you/your children. Donations towards 
Macmillan Cancer Support will be 
gratefully received. Please be aware that 
if there are any concerns surrounding 
Covid-19, we may have to postpone, but 
we hope it can go ahead in separate Year 
groups. Many thanks and hope to see 
you there. 

 

Parent/Carer Meetings - As you 
hopefully saw from the calendar shared 
last week, parent/carer meetings will 
take place on Tuesday 5th October. 
They will run from 13:00 - 18:00 
These will last for 10 minutes each to 
discuss how your children have settled 
and how they are doing so far. We aim 
to hold them face to face in the hall, but 
are monitoring the situation and can host 
them via Microsoft Teams if needed. 
Please book your preferred meeting time 
via Arbor. The booking system will go live 
on Arbor on Tuesday 28th September 
(next week). 
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Learning 
 
 

Beech Class 

 

This week Reception have been enjoying learning a new song to play on the keyboard. They 
are super star listeners already and are even deciding which songs they like best. We are 
very proud of the school values that they are already displaying. Well done Beech Class!  

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class 

We have been learning about the four seasons this week. The children have been exploring 
the different weather conditions in those four seasons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Elder Class 

Year 2 have been very busy exploring microhabitats in science this week. We have had lots 
of fun showing off our creative talents in the practical room and have managed to build 
some excellent minibeast hotels. We learnt that all living things need food, water and 
shelter in order to survive. We did our best to accommodate our creepy crawly friends and 
look forward to welcoming them soon.  Well done Elder class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 




